
 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from Professor Jann Gardner, Chief Executive 

(24 March 2025, 4.30pm) 

Today, Professor Jann Gardner attended a visit by Neil Gray, Cabinet Secretary 
for Health and Social Care, to Kirkintilloch Health and Care Centre. Jann was 
joined by Medical Director Dr Scott Davidson as the Cabinet Secretary met with 
members of East Dunbartonshire Health and Social Care Partnership, led by 
Chief Officer Derrick Pearce.  

In a short video below, Jann and Scott explain the fantastic work taking place in 
East Dunbartonshire, and how this fits into wider reform work that is underway. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=x2Exvf-aXXI  
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